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WESTON
 IS CURRENTLY INTERNING

IN THE ALL FOR ONE
RETAIL STORE.

GREAT JOB WESTON!

MAX 
SPLITS HIS INTERNSHIP

TIME BETWEEN THE DISH
ROOM AND THE BAKERY AT

THE XU DINING HALL.
WAY TO GO MAX!

I. JEREMIAH 
CAN BE FOUND  DOING A

CUSTODIAL INTERNSHIP IN
THE KULHMAN DORM.
YOU ROCK JEREMIAH!

 

CLASS OF 2022-2023 
FIRST ROTATION

CHECK OUT THE INTERNS!



EVAN 
 IS INTERNING AT THE
AUXILIARY SERVICES
CENTER. HE IS DOING
OFFICE TASKS AND

WELCOMING VISITORS.
LOOKING GOOD EVAN!

SOLOMON 
 IS ASSISTING WITH

PACKAGES AND OTHER
MAIL AT HIS INTERNSHIP AT

THE MAIL CENTER.
NICELY DONE SOLOMON!

 

HANNAH
INTERNS AT THE GSC AND
ASSISTS WITH CHECKING
SIZES AND TIDYING THE
STORE MERCHANDISE. 

KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK
HANNAH! 

AT PSXU WE LIKE TO
CELEBRATE BIRTHDAYS BY
SINGING "HAPPY BIRTHDAY"  

AND EATING A TREAT.
DURING CLASS, 

SEPTEMBER 3RD  WAS
KEVIN HUSS, OUR

INSTRUCTOR'S BIRTHDAY.  
HAPPY BIRTHDAY KEVIN!



Officer Jen, from the Xavier
University Police Department,
visited the PSXU class in
September to welcome the interns
to campus and to discuss campus
safety. She reminded everyone to
to keep their valuables with them
and to reach out to her or her
department with any questions or
concerns. The interns enjoyed
meeting Officer Jen and learning
more about Xavier University and
what steps to follow to be safe
while they are on campus. 
Thanks Officer Jen! 

WELCOME OFFICER JEN! 



                
EXCEPTIONAL STUDENT ASSEMBLY

 
 One of the roles of the Exceptional Student Assembly (ESA) is
to "Have Xavier students serve as mentors of student interns
enrolled in Project SEARCH on Xavier’s campus in an effort to
build social skills and increase campus involvement among
individuals in the program." In addition, Exceptional Student
Assembly assists Xavier students in developing skills to interact
with individuals with disabilities."

The PSXU interns look forward to eating lunch once a week
with the ESA mentors and participating in monthly activities
with them as well. Our interns will begin getting together with
their mentors in the next week or two. THANK YOU ESA!

 FOR MORE 
 INFORMATION VISIT: www.xavier.edu/projectsearch


